

## **NEWSLETTERS**

## **Building Indiana - "Building A Response Plan"**

June 5, 2015 | Chicago | South Bend

Laura Seng of the South Bend office and Heather Delgado of the Chicago office wrote an article for the May/June edition of the Building Indiana magazine. The article, "Building a Response Plan," outlines hospital plans for high-profile infectious disease management.

## **RELATED PEOPLE**



**Heather F. Delgado**Partner
Chicago

P 312-338-5905 F 312-759-5646 heather.delgado@btlaw.com



Laura D. Seng Partner South Bend

P 574-237-1129 F 574-237-1125 laura.seng@btlaw.com

## **RELATED INDUSTRIES**

Healthcare